
  

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
GEODRILL REPORTS FATALITIES IN ATTACK IN BURKINA FASO 

 
TORONTO, November 7, 2019 - Geodrill Limited ("Geodrill" or the "Company") (TSX:GEO), 
regrets to report  two of its employees have been fatally wounded in a terrorist attack between 
Fada and Boungou in Est Region, Burkina Faso.  
 
The incident occurred when a military convoy traveling in a company vehicle was attacked, 
approximately 40 kilometers from Boungou. The name of the deceased have been withheld until 
the family members can be notified.  
  
The Company expresses its sincere sympathy to families of all victims in the attack in addition to 
its firm support of Burkina Faso’s security forces.  
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For further information:  
Joanna Longo, Investor Relations  
 (416) 238-1414 ext. 233 
jlongo@terrepartners.com 


